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January 2025 Prayer Letter

Prayer Requests:

Robbie & Lauren Prater 
C h u r c h  P l a n t i n g  I n  P a r a g u a y

Our language learning

in 2025

The growth of the

church in the coming

year

Many “Firsts”
     This month was not only our first Christmas season in South America but
was also full of many other “firsts” for us. At the beginning of the month,
Lauren had the privilege of teaching the ladies for the first time here in
Spanish. At the end of the month, the church held the first baptism it has had
since we moved here. We are so thankful for the Henry family allowing us to
learn and grow in the language through the ministries of the church. We covet
your prayers as we continue to experience many “firsts” in the language in the
coming year. 

Christmas in Argentina
     We pray each of you had a wonderful Christmas celebrating the birth of our
Savior! This year looked different for us as we experienced our first Christmas
in Argentina. Surrounded by family, Argentines celebrate Christmas all night
on the evening of the 24th with food and fireworks. While our Christmas Eve
was much calmer, we enjoyed celebrating together the next morning. 

     Thank you for your prayers for our Christmas services during December.
The Saturday before our Christmas service, we had the privilege of gifting pan
dulce (a sweet bread eaten during the holidays here) to many parents of the
teens who attend our church. We praise the Lord for several of the parents
attending the service and for one of the teens accepting the Lord as his Savior
that morning! God is working in the lives of the teens of the church, and their
faithfulness both challenges and encourages us. 


